VISION DAY
 Working on the suggestions parents made for school improvement.
 Parents, staff and governors all met for a ’Vision Day’ an INSET day (06 – 01 – 14). It was highly successful and much time was given over to discussing the feedback from the Parent Questionnaires that were completed in December. 

As a result of the Vision Day the actions St Peter’s will be taking are:

· In response to a desire from parents’ to have more frequent progress updates, and to have more 
suggestions on how they can help at home, we will be launching ‘Home Maths Target Cards’ on Parents’ Evening.
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· ‘Meet The Head and Deputy’ will be held in the evening sometimes to enable working parents to attend. 

· In response to a desire from parents’ to see more of their children’s work on Parents’ Evening their books will be available outside the classroom. Children can show their parents their work before and/or after the consultation.

· A spirit of healthy competitiveness was welcomed by parents and the school will continue to use the new ‘House System’ to develop this. We will continue to look for opportunities for competitive sport wherever we can.

· Building on some of the above points we will be having a whole school focus on ‘CHALLENGE’ and we are looking for way for the children to take more responsibility for their learning and develop their independence. Any help with this initiative from parents is very welcome.

